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Dear Parent, 
  
Greetings from Loyola International School! 
  
As you are aware that the School’s Half Yearly Examinations are scheduled from 13th September 
2022, we would like to brief you on the same. 
  
Since your ward has joined the school in the month June/ August (second term) of the current 
Academic year (2022-23), he/she has not attended Term- 1 (April to June 2022) of the current 
Academic year and therefore it is not mandatory for your ward to attempt the Half-Yearly 
examinations. However, to get well versed with the school’s examination system, we suggest 
that your ward attempts the exam. 
 
Note: Previous lessons’ (Term 1) study material is available on the school portal, alternatively 
you can ask the same from the class teacher as well. 
 

We hope this helps. Have a nice day ahead! 

 

Best regards, 

 

 
 
 

Pramod K. Ranwaka 
Principal  
Loyola International School 
Qatar 
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